
Licensing Act 2003 

Representation on a Licensing Application 
 

 

 
Name: N Hardy  
 
Email: Redacted 
 
Phone: Redacted  
 
Address: 24, TENNYSON ROAD, CLEETHORPES, NORTH EAST LINCOLNSHIRE, DN35 7LF 

Submission details 

Only completed fields are included. If a non-mandatory field was not filled in, it will not appear in 
the summary. 

Do you agree to your contact details being made public?: Yes 
 

Do you intend to attend or be represented at any hearing?: No 
 

I make my representation as: An individual 
 

I would like to receive the notice of hearing by email: Yes 
 

Name of applicant: Roadside Attractions Limited 
 

Address of premises: The Warehouse, 215, North Promenade, Cleethorpes, Lincolnshire, DN35 8SJ 
 

Application details: Application for new premises licence 
 

Last date for representation (if known): 2024-03-25 
 

Which of the licensing objectives does your representation refer to? (Select all that apply): 
Prevention of Public Nuisance 
 



Prevention of public nuisance: Unreasonable levels of noise impact on adjoining residential 
properties 
 

If possible please suggest alterations to the application that would resolve the problem mentioned 
above, again paying attention to the licensing objectives: I would like to request that the licence be 
granted to instead cover hours of operation Sunday to Thursday 12.00 to 11.30 hours, Friday and 
Saturday 12.00 to 01.00 hours. I would also like to request that noise mitigation works are 
undertaken to the building to reduce the impact on nearby residential properties in line with 
requirements that have to be met by other businesses in the area. The building currently has no such 
measures in place as previous licenced use and hours of operation did not require it. As it stands, it is 
basically a tin shed with nothing added to the walls or roof to reduce noise. Given the likely noise 
levels generated by music events like the one that was proposed for April now moved to July, and 
also other events where large numbers of people will attend (social media appears to suggest up to 
2000 people), something will need to be put in place to attempt to minimise noise levels for 
surrounding properties. I make this request following the significant noise disruption and negative 
impact experienced by a large number of residential properties last year when the Tribe of Pirates 
music event took place. I have no issues with regeneration and improvement of the North Prom area 
and would welcome new and exciting uses of the existing buildings. I would in fact applaud the 
people behind this venture in trying to make better use of this space. I would just ask that this is 
done sympathetically, as residents are entitled to be able to enjoy their properties without being 
unreasonably impacted. There is obviously going to be some impact. I see no reason why however 
that the licence needs to cover the times of operation requested. Most existing businesses stand 
quiet and with low occupation during weekdays and nights, even in the summer months. Weekends 
are of course significantly busier when most people are not at work, which is recognised and 
accepted subject to the aforementioned mitigation. Thank you. 

If a location was provided on a map, follow the below link to display on a map. 
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